
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
Welcome back to a new school academic year! I hope you all had a lovely summer break and it is lovely to be back. 
Here in Year 3, we endeavour to make it a learning journey that your child will never forget and one which 
will prepare each of our children for the adventures of entering KS2. You can help your child along that 
path by hearing them read 10 minutes a day and helping them learn their spellings, times tables and 
completing homework. I look forward to the year ahead. If there are any queries about anything, please do 
not hesitate to come and see myself or Mrs Wroblewski. We are pleased to help in any way possible.  
 
Kind regards,  
Miss C. Lyttle 

Dear Parents,  
 

 

What are we learning about? 
 
Maths: Place Value, Addition and Subtraction 
English and Guided Reading: Fractured Fairy Tales- 
Narrative 
Science: Health and Movement 
RE: Belonging 
PE: Mindfulness and Games invasion. 
Computing: Isafe- Staying Safe Online 
Topic: Our European Neighbours 
Art and DT: Investigating Patterns 
Readingplus for 90 minutes a week.  
 

Special days / Dates: 
PE days: Wednesdays and Thursdays 
Spanish: Wednesday   
Spellings: Mondays 
Homework: Fridays, please return by Wednesdays. 
 
Year 3 Mass: Tuesday 3rd October 2023 (Parents 
welcome to join) 
 
Prayer Partner Gathering lead by Year 3 for Year 
6: Week commencing 16th October 2023 
 
Maths Workshops: 25th and 26th October 2023 
(Letters will come out closer to the time to book on) 
  

Values for Autumn Term: 
Grateful and Generous – before half term 
 
Grateful: Showing gratitude for all the blessing God gives to us. 
 
Generous: Sharing our blessing and talents with others. 
 
Attentive and Discerning after half term 
 
Attentive: Being attentive to the type of person God is calling us to be. 
 
Discerning: Making good choices and trying to do the right thing – even when this can be difficult. 
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